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Non-Public Minutes-(5) 

Selectboard 

Monday, January 24, 2022 

 

Selectboard members present: Drew Kellner, Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Dana 

Ketchen and Steve Russo along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

Jay Chrystal – Housing for Older Persons Development 

Tad said Jay stopped in this morning to advise Tad that he is moving through the Planning 

Board review and approval process for the project.  He wanted the Selectboard to know they 

are not including the details of the lot line adjustment for town-owned land in the preliminary 

plan review with the Planning Board.  Jay said this is based on the recommendation of Randy 

Haight at Meridian, so the preliminary review can be more straight-forward.  Jay said that the 

lot line adjustment will be part of the more detailed review of the plan with the Planning 

Board.  He wanted to Selectboard aware of this multi-step process, so there would not be any 

concern. 

 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney. 

 

 

__________________ __________________ ____________________ 

Drew Kellner   Brendan Denehy  Eddie Arnold 

 

 

__________________  __________________ 

Dana Ketchen   Steve Russo    
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